
Laura Denk 

 

Dear Laura: 

 

I am enclosing a copy of the portion of the House Select Committee 

on Assassinations Report that deals with the JFK assassination.  I think 

that you will find it particularly instructive to examine what the HSCA did 

and the conclusions they drew.  I also encourage you to be reading as much 

background information on the assassination as you can.  I would be happy 

to suggest further materials if you would like to give me a call. 

 

We look forward to your starting on March 6. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Jeremy Gunn 

 

 

 

Tammi Long 

Dear Tammi: 

 

I am enclosing a copy of Form 86 which you will need to complete as a first 

step in obtaining your security clearance.  Could you please complete the 

form at your earliest convenience and send it to Tracy Shycoff in our 

offices. 

 

I am also enclosing a copy of the portion of the House Select Committee on 

Assassinations Report that deals with the JFK assassination.  I think that 



you will find it particularly instructive to examine what the HSCA did and 

the conclusions they drew.  I also encourage you to be reading as much 

background information on the assassination as you can.  I would be happy 

to suggest further materials if you would like to give me a call. 

 

Good luck with your final semester in law school.  We look forward to 

seeing you soon. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Jeremy Gunn 


